TOWN PLANNING COMMISION MEETING
MAY 4, 2020  7PM
TOWN MUNICIPAL CENTER
Agendas were posted at the Municipal Center, and on website- townoftexas.com.  Agendas were also sent to Town Board members, Planning members and interested citizens by email.
Originally meeting was canceled due to the Corona Virus Safer At Home recommendation.  Then Delmar called to have a meeting to discuss Brian Madden property and Manufactured Home on a parcel on Texas Road.  Because of meeting changes, no quorum was present.
An informal discussion was held.  Paul had reviewed town zoning ordinance.  On page 7, Manufactured homes is discussed.   A copy of the page was made for Maddens.  It will need to be on June Agenda.  Delmar would contact Jim Burgener for his professional review.
The site was discussed.  The Mound system is overgrown even with trees.  It will need to be recertified by County Zoning or it may need to be reconstructed.
Janet Sann, Glen Carmichael, and Paul Anderson were members in attendance. 
Lorraine I Beyersdorff    Town Clerk
